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Henry+Horne holds friendly competition to raise money for charity 

Tempe—July 3, 2017— Henry+Horne employees squared off in June for a Fitbit competition to raise money for charity. 

The month long competition raised $1,300 for the Foundation for Blind Children.  

Sixty employees were divided into five teams and the Firm donated 10 cents for every mile they walked. The Firm also 

matched the $643 raised by the teams with a donation from the Jeans Fund. Employees pay $1 to $5 to wear jeans every 

Friday.  

The winning team got to pick the charity. Henry+Horne has also partnered with the Foundation for Blind Children to offer 

an internship that is helping a young, visually impaired student gain real-world job experience for when he enters the 

work force.  

Henry+Horne holds monthly Fitbit competitions to encourage team engagement and healthy lifestyles. This is the second 

competition the Firm has done for charity. 

ABOUT HENRY+HORNE 

Henry+Horne is the largest, locally owned CPA firm in Arizona specializing in audit + accounting, tax consulting + 

compliance, litigation + valuation, estate, gift + trust, international and wealth management services. We have been 

providing professional services to closely held businesses and high net worth individuals throughout the United States 

and internationally since 1957. Our 150 team members serve clients from three Arizona locations: Tempe, Scottsdale and 

Casa Grande.  
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